
Andrew Beattie

From: Stephen Mcgowan <campaigns@good.do>

Sent: Tuesday, 9 August 2016 5:32 PM
To: DPE CSE Information Planning Mailbox
Subject: SIMTA MODIFICATION - SSD 5066 [Early Works]

to whom it may concern,

I absolutely object to the SIMTA early works modification SSD-5066

Is it not bad enough that Moorebank, wattle grove, HOLSWORTHY, chipping Norton and hammondville have to deal
with the disgusting Luton from the M5 and M31. Also the roads are pathetic, I'll repaired, congestion and noise

pollution.

This area is becoming an absolute joke.

Sustainability and environmental care are the lowest priority and money seems to be the drive.

How about a new school? Given how over subscibed schools in this region are at the moment.

Yours sincerely,

Stephen Mcgowan

Hammondville, New South Wales, 2170, Australia
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